
 
           12th October 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Every year we offer the children the opportunity to design their own Christmas cards at home with you. This raises 
money for the school through the PA. The Christmas cards are produced from artwork your child completes at 
home, which is then reduced in size and made into a pack of 12 A6 size cards. A Christmas greeting is printed on the 
inside of each card with your child’s name on the reverse. Envelopes for the cards are provided.  

We are delighted to be able to repeat the opportunity this year.  

Please use the template in your child’s book bag or download and print the template 
https://www.caterpillarcards.co.uk/assets/christmas-card-template.pdf.  

1. Purchase your pack online. https://www.pta-events.co.uk/themeadpa 
If you submit artwork without purchasing a pack we will be unable to get it printed. Each pack has 12 cards. 
The first pack is £6 per pack and any subsequent packs (of the same artwork) are £5.  If you have two 
children and you want two packs of artwork for each child, you need to purchase 2 First Packs and 2 
Additional Packs. 
 

2. Design your child’s artwork on the printed template following the guidelines below.  
• Keep within the lines of the template, using the middle and keeping away from the corners to give 

the best result. 
• Use brightly coloured felt pens or paints (if the paint is messy, the print will be messy too!) 
• No stickers, cotton wool, glitter, metallic pens, wax crayons or pencils please. 
• If you prefer, you can draw an outline for your child to colour in. 
• Keep the template as flat as possible. 
• Please print the details on the template as clearly as possible to make reading the child’s name easy. 

We cannot be held responsible for mistakes in the spelling of the children’s names if the forms are 
not clearly printed. 
 

3. Return your design with child’s name and class details on the template to one of the marked boxes in the 
playground after half term but no later than Friday 5th November 2021. Each child’s card design is 
considered a separate order and a template needs to be completed for each child/design.  

Thank you for your support in this fun endeavour! 

Kind regards, 

Claire Leach 

On behalf of the Mead Parents Association 

 

 


